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WASHINGTON  Senate Majority Whip Dick Durbin (D-IL), Chair of the Senate –
Judiciary Committee, issued the following statement after the Supreme Court dismissed 
a case challenging the Affordable Care Act:

“Families across America can breathe a sigh of relief knowing that yet another 
Republican effort to overturn the ACA was rejected. Health coverage and pre-existing 
condition protections for millions of Americans are here to stay.”


